



May 26, 2011

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to ask you to publicize an upcoming educational meeting for physicians. Hot Topics in Neonatology® will take place December 4-6, 2011 in Washington, DC.

If you would be able to include this information in your publication(s), we would be most appreciative. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Karen Bidus

Director, Office of CME

Nemours/Alfred I. duPont Hospital for Children

## **MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT**

Meeting name: Hot Topics in Neonatology®

Meeting dates: December 4-6, 2011

Meeting location: Omni Shoreham Hotel, Washington, DC

Sponsoring organization: Nemours

For more information: kbidus@Nemours.org

www.hottopics.org

Karen Bidus

Director, Office of CME

Nemours/Alfred I. duPont Hospital for Children

P.O. Box 269

Wilmington, DE 19899

(302)651-6752

## Hot Topics

December 4-6, 2011 Omni Shoreham Hotel, Washington, DC

For over 30 years, Hot Topics has been THE premiere neonatal conference, with more than 1,0000 neonatologists and perinatologists attending each year.

Scheduled topics include:
Late Effects of Anesthesia in Infants
Prenatal Surgery for Spina Bifida—MOMS Trial
Cord Blood Storage
Stem Cells for H.I.E.
Telemedicine
Brain Cooling

For details on the conference, submitting an abstract, or exhibiting, visit www.hottopics.org

